
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  

“PHENIX CITY SAFETY ACTION PLAN” 

PHENIX CITY, ALABAMA 

 

The City of Phenix City will receive qualification packets at 1206 7th Avenue, Phenix City, 

Alabama, for the “Phenix City Safety Action Plan” until 12:00 P.M. EST, Friday, October 4, 

2024. The Consultant will be asked to develop a Safety Action Plan for Phenix City’s road 

network. The Safety Action Plan will be used to prioritize safety improvement, justify 

investment decisions, and access funding opportunities. Copies of the Request for Qualifications 

(RFQ) packet can be obtained by request from the Phenix City Engineering Department, 1206 7th 

Avenue, Phenix City, Alabama. For additional information contact Angel Moore, City 

Engineer/Public Works Director at (334) 448-2760.   
 

 

 


